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Friday 28th February,  
 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We hope you all had a lovely half-term. The children certainly seem well-rested and 

happy to be back in school. 
 

We began our new half-term with our prayer and liturgy focus on how our feelings 

matter. We are reflecting on the idea that if we choose love, it will flow outward and 

bless others. 

Lent As we approach the special season of Lent next week, we will be welcoming 

Father Peter into school on Wednesday for our Ash Wednesday service. Throughout 

this season, we will also be thinking about our actions towards others. 
 

Ramadan As some of our families begin the season of Ramadan, we send our 

blessings to you all. If your child will be fasting, please return the letter given out today 

by Monday. 
 

Reminders:  

Junior Boiler: We are experiencing significant issues with our junior boiler and ask 

that children continue to wear layers/warmer clothing to school each day. We are 

working closely with the Archdiocese to resolve this issue as soon as possible. 

School Levy Contribution: Thank you to those who have already sent in their family 

School Levy contribution. We are very grateful for your support and kindly ask that any 

remaining donations be sent to the school office next week. 

Contact Information: Please ensure the school office has your most up-to-date 

contact numbers and email addresses. There should be three contacts for each child. 

World Book Day: Thursday 6th March: Information has been sent out separately 

about the exciting activities planned for the day. 

Attendance: Please note that holidays or periods 

of absence during term time are not authorised and 

may result in a Penalty Notice Fine. For further 

details, please refer to our Attendance Policy on the 

school website. 

Reading at Home: Please make time to read daily 

with your child and return books to school. Just 5-

10 minutes a day can have a significant impact on 

their reading progress and fluency. 
 

Thank you  

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  
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